Belmont Day School: The Barn
Highland Meadow Cemetery Communication Plan

May 11, 2017

Construction Period Noise Mitigation

As an abutter to the Highland Meadow Cemetery, Belmont Day School is sensitive to the disruption
that construction-period noise may have on services held within the cemetery.

As discussed with the Board of Cemetery Commissioners at the October 12, 2016 public meeting,
BDS agrees to coordinate construction efforts in a manner that will fimit disruption during services,

while allowing BDS to meet its construction goals.

For the construction period associated with the new driveway and Barn, BDS will temporarily stop
extremely foud outdoor activity inciuding blasting and impact hammering during services. For
the purposes of this plan, we anticipate that services are approximately one hour in length. In
order to coordinate scheduling, we request that the Cemetery Superintendent (or his designee)
notify the BDS Director of Operations (or his designee) 24 hours in advance that a service will
occur at the cemetery and approximately the time at which the family will arrive.

Contact information for the BDS Director of Operations will be provided to the Cemetery

Commission prior to the start of construction.

An update regarding this plan will be provided by BDS as part of their regular outreach to

neighbors and town boards.







